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MESSAGE FROM MISS BLACKBURN



Good afternoon all,



Thank you to those of you who are helping out at school. It is lovely to see people in

school listening to readers or helping to rearrange furniture etc. We can achieve much
more if we do it together. We don’t just take parents as volunteers, so if your child’s

granny or grandad has a spare afternoon and would like to fill it in the company of our
lovely children then they are very welcome. Just let the office know. A huge thank you to
the art and drama club volunteers too, it was lovely watching how enthused the children
were in art club on Monday. It was great to see some of you at the Phonics meeting with

Mrs Reeves too, so thank you for attending



Our children have been involved with lots of learning and activities around Anti-Bullying
this week. Class one learned about Wanda and the hundred dresses and designed their
own dresses as a reminder to be kind and to tell an adult if someone is mean. They were
amazing at learning the huge words, “Repetitive and Intentional” and we have made a

display in the main building.



On another note, we are looking for natural resources so if you could help with logs;
sliced logs for learning trays and displays/trunks for outdoor seating, we would really

appreciate it. Also, if you know of anyone who has a large cable reel that isn’t any use to
them, please could we have it for an outdoor table.



Have a lovely weekend!



Miss Paula Blackburn
















DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Next Parent Governor Meeting:

12th January - 2pm



Next Fobs Meeting
Friday 25th November 9am



No Drama Club next week!

No Drama Club Friday 25th November



Squash Box
6th December - Squash Box production
at Gweek Village Hall for all children to

enjoy. Please collect your child from the
hall at the normal finish time.



Christmas Productions

 Our KS2 Production will take place at
Gweek Village Hall:

Tuesday 13th December 2.00-3.30pm
Thursday 15th December 5.30 - 7.00pm

Please collect your child from the hall on
Tuesday 13th December.



Our KS1 Production will take place in the

Poldhu classroom: 
Wednesday 14th December at 3:40pm



INSET Days
5-10 June 23

Term dates have already been sent to
you but if you need another copy then let

us know.



Sports Day
Thursday 15th June 23 at 2pm 






Rosemullion Class - All of Rosemullion class for
being superstars; for being kind, helpful and friendly -
and for welcoming Miss Burns into their lovely class.
Everyone has worked very hard and all the lovely
smiles have made Miss Burns' week!

Praa Sands Class - Raf, for showing a fantastic
attitude to learning.

 Church Cove Class - Leo, for his overall fantastic
attitude to his learning.

Poldhu Class - Mabel, for her amazing attitude to
everything she does. 

of
the 

Please close all gates as you enter and leave
the school grounds to help keep our children

safe. 
If you arrive after 8.45 (KS2) or 9.00 (KS1)

please take your child to the office to sign
them in. 

If your child is going to be off, please phone
the school office, 01326 572618, before

8:45am.
Take care with children when crossing the
road as some traffic is travelling very fast.



Please do not park across the staff car park

and obstruct the entrance. 

REMINDERS

School Christmas dinner will take place on Wednesday 14th
December. Please let Linda in the office know in advance (now!) if

you require a vegan roast option.
We break up at the end of term at 1pm on Friday 16th December.

CHRISTMAS!





Praa Sands Class

This half term, in Praa Sands, we have been extremely busy! In English, we
have been writing non-chronological reports about a significant person. In
Maths, we have been learning about shape and positional language, as you
can see in our maze drawing and beebot programming! We also started our
topic 'Choices influence equality', inquiring into significant people who helped
to promote equality in different ways.

As well as this, we have had the pleasure of inviting Robin into Praa Sands,
who has fitted in brilliantly with our class. 

We have started practicing our Christmas production and thoroughly
enjoyed spending today in our pyjamas!

CLASS UPDATE

NITS!

The next Parent Governor meeting will
take place in the Green Room (between

Mr Conway and Mr Watson's
classrooms) on 12th January at 2pm



Subsequent Meetings:



3rd March 2023 - 9am



24th April 2023 2pm



22nd June 2033 9am




PARENT GOVERNOR
MEETINGS

Please can you check your child's hair
for nits? We have had a few children
recently invaded by these unwanted

creatures.








*☃️🎅 Upcoming Fobs dates 🎅☃️



🌟 From 21st Nov please donate your grown out of or unwanted Xmas jumpers and wearable accessories to
our box in the school office.



🌟Nov 25th 9am is the next Fobs meeting where we will be discussing Xmas activities. We need lots of help

over the next few weeks...please come and get involved as much as your able to.



🌟Dec 2nd 'Wear something wacky day!' In exchange for a bottle for our Xmas tombola stall. It could be
booze, soft drinks, bathroom bubbles, food sauces etc. THANK YOU.



🌟 Dec 6th Fobs have organised for Squashbox Theatre to come and perform his amazing Christmas

Show...it will be a hilarious treat for the Bosky & Germoe children and teachers. Please collect your kids from
the village hall.



🌟 Dec 6th is also Festive Dress Up Day in exchange for a chocolate treat to be used on one of our Xmas fair
stalls. Please send in in the morning. Kids may come to school in a Festive jumper or accessory. If you don't

have either please come and have a rummage in our donations box on Fri 2nd to see if theres anything
suitable x



🌟 Dec 9th Boskenwyn Christmas Fair! We will need volunteers to help with refreshments and running the
stalls. PLEASE LET US KNOW WELL IN ADVANCE so we can plan accordingly. There is a sign up sheet in the

office.



🌟Wanted please....soft toys for our 'adopt a toy stall' ....in clean and good conditions ready to be loved by a
new friend. Drop off in bags to the school office please.



🌟 Fobs need volunteers to help serving the refreshments at the key stage 1&2 Xmas performances. Please

let Jules or Linda know if your able to help.



🌟 Silent Auction...one of our favourite events in the Fobs calendar is happening again soon and we need
your donations please! See image below ...sign up sheet is in the school office.

Or let Jodie or Jules know. 😍



🌟 For those of you who ordered Christmas cards and gifts, thank you, they will be with you soon. 



🌟 Children in need today raised a good total towards a worthy cause.













FOBS

CELEBRATION OF SPORT
Monday 21st November will be a celebration

of sport day. 
In the morning we have an Olympic athlete
joining us and in the afternoon children will

be given the chance to watch England's first
game in the World Cup and complete some

World Cup activities.



Boskenwyn Community Primary School
are hosting an inspirational workshop

with Jamaican Open Champion Jordan
Hart. 

Jordan needs our help to raise funds for
vital training, medical and competition

costs. 
This money will also help the school and

other athletes across the country, find out
more by clicking on the link below:



https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/bosken

wyn









CROWD FUNDRAISER

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/boskenwyn



